

MEMO

To: Mayor and Board of Aldermen

From: Jason Lipe, Parks and Recreation Director

Date: Thursday, December 14, 2023

Re: Public Park Foundation Donation – Midwest Sterilization

Midwest Sterilization Corporation, Inc. would like to donate \$110,000 toward the Civic Center Pavilion Project, and an additional \$30,000 toward the Litz Park Pavilion and Restroom Project. At the Monday, December 11 Park Board meeting, the board passed a motion recommending acceptance of these donations from Midwest Sterilization Corporation, Inc.